,Jacksonville State University — David L. Walters Department of Music —
s Choral Activities

i HONOR CHOIR 2018

Monday, April 30, 2018

Dear Teachers,

I hope that you are all are staying healthy and having a great school year!

On Monday, April 30, 2018, the Choral Activities area of the David L. Walters Department of Music will be
holding its annual Honor Choir. Honor Choir is an opportunity for students from throughout the southeast to
come to Jacksonville State University and sing in a choir of their peers under the direction of expert clinicians.

We will be hosting three choirs, Elementary (grades 3-5), Middle School/Junior High (grades 6-8) and High
School (Grades 9-12). Our guest clinicians are Dr. Becky Haliday (University of Montevallo) for the
Elementary Choir and Mrs. Stacey Owens (Oak Park Middle School) for the Middle School/Junior High Choir.
JSU Director of Choral Activities, Dr. Patricia Corbin, will direct the High School Choir.

The cost of Honor Choir is $35 per student which includes registration, lunch in the Jack Hopper Cafeteria and
a souvenir tee shirt. The cost of music is not included. This is a great opportunity for your students to end the
school year making quality music with peers from throughout the southeast.

The schedule for the day is as follows: 2018 HONOR CHOIR SCHEDULE (Subject to Change)
8:00 a.m. — 8:45 a.m. Check in Mason Hall

9:00 a.m. — 12 noon —Rehearsals in Mason Hall
12 noon — 1:15 p.m. Lunch
1:30 p.m. — 4:30 p.m. Rehearsals Mason Hall

4:30 p.m. Dinner Break (on your own)

5:30 p.m. Report to Mason Hall in Concert Attire
6:00 p.m. -7:15 p.m. CONCERT FOR FAMILIES AND FRIENDS, Mason Hall

Registration forms and music lists may be found on our music department website: www.jsu.edu/music. The
deadline for registration is Friday, April 13th. Music is also listed on the J.W. Pepper website and several of the
High School selections are available for free download on the Choral Public Domain website, www.cpdl.org.
Please note that Honor Choir fees are not refundable, except in the case where a choir is cancelled due to
insufficient registration.

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Patricia Corbin for assistance: We look forward to working with
your students!

Dr. Patricia Corbin Jacksonville State University pcorbin@jsu.edu, (256) 782-5544.



